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Townsend, Erle

From: Greg Moser <vtsec11@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 6:01 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: "Comment on Chapter 127-A Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)"

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I would like to make the following comments: 

 

Transportation makes up around 50% of the carbon inputs in Maine.  Therefore it is imperative that we make 

a quick transition from vehicles that use fossil fuels to have a chance to limit the worst  

impacts of Climate Change. Scientists report that we are passing the 1.5 degrees C standard to limit the basic 

impacts of CC.  Approving the Advanced Clean Car program will provide for the fastest  

conversion away from fossil fuel vehicles and allow Maine to meet our State's Clean energy goals.  It will still 

allow for purchase of fossil fuel vehicles.  This program will help save money as we reduce 

the effects of CC and help clean up the atmosphere from other pollutants.  Please act quickly to approve this 

program. 

Gregory Moser 

Portland Maine 


